
From: Arun Malhotra <arunavlokitta@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/13/2014 10:19:15 PM
Subject: MEETING WITH S. HARSIMRAT KAUR BADAL, HON. UNION MINISTER FOR FOOD 

PROCESSING INDUSTRIES, GOVERNMENTOF INDIA

Excellency,

Please accept our best compliments. I am writing on behalf of Hon'ble Union Minister Food
Processing Government of India S Harsimrat Kaur Badal.

Hon'ble Minister who is travelling to Punjab to her constituency Bathinda shall be available in Delhi on 
18th November, 2014 and Has desired if Excellency Governor South Carolina Ms Nikki HaLey could
meet the Hon'ble Minister in Delhi in the afternoon post 2' clock on 18th November, 2014 in New
Delhi either at her residence or at office.

I shall be grateful if this could be brought to the notice of Hon. Governor Ms Nikki Haley and 
intimated to us.

Thnx and regards

Arun Malhotra
+919811793027

mailto:Arun%20Malhotra%20%3Carunavlokitta@gmail.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

